
"Uh, can I get a side
of cuteness?" 

 
Little Nuggie surviving kitten season with
two deformed paws was a long shot.

 

Luckily, he has you to thank for giving
him a second chance.

Your generous donations provided the
necessary care Nuggie needed to learn to
walk, jump and play. He quickly learned
that his favorite thing to do is pounce on
his sister and play wrestle. 

Nuggie and his sister, Fries, are lucky to have you, and
so are we! 

Thank you for being such an important partner in our
lifesaving mission.  Together, we save lives.

T-Shirt Design Contest Winner

Thank you to everyone that participated in
our first T-Shirt Design Contest. We received
some truly amazing entries!

Luckily, we didn't have to choose a winner
ourselves and let you all decide! 

The 2022 winning design is now available
for purchase in our online store. 

Supplies are low!

Uh oh! We're getting severely low on cat supplies.

Litter and food costs have gone
up and are increasingly hard to
find. 

Can you help us out by sending
the cats a gift from our Amazon
Wishlist?

Also, more ways to help the
kitties coming soon! Keep 
an eye out for our new 
Chewy Wishlist.



PetSmart National Adoption Weekend

PetSmart National Adoption Weekend is coming soon:
July 15-17

We will be hosting adoption events Friday, Saturday,
and Sunday from 12-4 pm at the following PetSmart
Locations:

PetSmart Santa Clarita
19059 Golden Valley Road

Santa Clarita, CA 91387

PetSmart Tujunga
6348 Foothill Blvd.
Tujunga, CA 91042

2021 Impact Report We're having a yard sale!

Have you seen our 2021 Impact Report yet?

Stories about the
cats you helped last
year
Lifesaving statistics
Happy adoption
updates
Financial data for
2021
List of top donors

Inside you'll find:

Join us on July 16th in Burbank 
for a special yard sale. 

There will be lots of cat items, 
home decor, clothing, books & more!

And ALL proceeds will go to the cats. 

Stay tuned for more details coming soon. 

We need yard sale volunteers! If you are
available the morning of July 16th and

would like to help out, please email us at
volunteers@heavenlypets.org


